
Caltrans  seeks  input  on
statewide plan
California Transportation Plan 2040 lays out a vision for
state’s  transportation  future  by  providing  mobility,
supporting  a  vibrant  economy  and  meeting  greenhouse  gas
emission reduction goals.

CTP  2040  envisions  a  fully  integrated,  multimodal  and
sustainable  transportation  system  in  California.  It  is
designed to to meet the state’s goal to reduce emissions by 80
percent below 1990 levels by 2050.

Now Caltrans wants the public’s input on the plan. The public
may review and comment on the plan by going online.  Comments
must be submitted by 5pm March 29.
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